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KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Circular No.: 105E /20

Phone : 2981 0432

Fax 2981 6345 Address: 30 Kwok Man Road

Date: 26 March 2021

The Transition of Winter and Summer Uniforms

Dear parents/ guardians,

The weather is inclined to be warm recently. In order for students to wear
appropriate school uniform according to the changeable weather, the school has
decided that between 12™ April and 30™ April there will be a transition period of
winter and summer uniforms. Parents can decide whether to let their children wear
summer or winter uniforms according to the weather. Students must wear neat
summer uniforms starting from 3™ May. For more details about the summer unforms,

please refer to the page 10 of the students' handbook.

Notes:

For the convenience of purchasing school uniforms, the school will store a small amount at
school. However, there are limited stock and sizes. If you need to purchase school uniforms, please

contact Ms Kwok Siu Fan between 12th April and 16th April.

Mr Lau Hon Wing ( Supervisor )

Ms Kwok Yuen Ki ( Principal )




